
Uganda
Update
After a week of Leaders' training.

This week I received a report from our associate in Uganda, Pastor Raphael:

We gathered our pastors and leaders from north and eastern Uganda to 
fellowship in CIU Healing Centre, Kampala. We had a wonderful day of 
fellowship and great testimonies about the Lord's doing.

We had 41 leaders from Northern Uganda and 6 From Eastern Uganda.

 

CHRIST IN YOU Healing Centre -- 3 Years of Christ Filled Living

Open Air Evangelism Meeting in a Village

We had so many 
people saved, 
delivered and 
healed by the 
power of God. 
We had these 
meetings at 
Katurikire along 
the route to 
Karuma. At the end 
of this month we 
hope to go to 
launch a church at 
a village called 
Kawiti.

Among the most outstanding miracles is a woman who had been a lunatic 
who got healed by the power of God and testified. The Lord be magnified!

 

Clearly the work in Uganda is growing strong. Many are coming to know Jesus 
Christ as Lord and Savior and new churches are springing up in areas where 
there have been no churches.

This is made possible by your faithful prayers and contributions.

Thank you for your participation in this enterprise of transformation.

-- Paul Rains

Christ in You is a 501c(3) non-profit organization. 
Therefore, all contributions are tax deductible.
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Oh yes, Raphael took this photo in Uganda of an industrious goat. Shall use 
this to symbolize our need to be aggressive in our harvest of souls for the 
gospel?

Maybe not. It's just a cute goat picture!
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